
    

 

5th June 2015 

 

 

Y1 TENNIS SESSION 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

On Wednesday 10th June Y1 will be having a tennis session with a 

professional coach from Vagabonds Tennis Club. 

 

The session is taking place in school after lunch. 

 

Children should come to school dressed in appropriate sports clothes and 

footwear. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you require further 

information. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

J. Davies 

Headteacher 


